@ongress of the United States
Washington, BC 20515

January 16, 2025
Dear President-elect Trump,

Congratulations on your decisive victory in the recent presidential election. We
believe your win reflects a clear mandate from the American people that they are exhausted
by the unconstitutional and radical diversity, equity, and inclusion (DEI) ideology and are
ready for an administration that finally puts America and a// Americans first.

As the members of the 119" Congress’ Anti-Woke Caucus, we are writing to
encourage you to rescind all executive orders put forth by the Biden-Harris
Administration that advance a DEI-related agenda, namely Executive Orders 13985 and
14035, both of which were designed to force DEI policies into every branch of the federal
government, while funding them using billions of taxpayers' hard-earned dollars. We also
urge you to abolish all DEI departments and programs within the federal government and
immediately terminate all employees associated with them.

Acknowledging that your incoming administration is likely already on the way to
doing just as we have respectfully suggested, we also want you to be aware that the Anti-
Woke Caucus is prepared to stand with you to accomplish your agenda and that you have
our full support in dismantling Biden and Harris's DEI legacy in the federal government
and beyond. We look forward to working with your administration, including the incoming
Department of Government Efficiency, to advance a constitutionally based pro-liberty and
pro-freedom agenda for all Americans—one that rejects and roots out those
unconstitutional DEI policies that run rampant throughout the federal government and that
are designed to divide rather than unite us.

Sincerely,
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Harriet M. Hageman Barry Moore
Member of Congress Member of Congress
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Glenn Grothman Claudia Tenney
Member of Congress Member of Congress
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Erin Houchin August Pfluger

Member of Congress Member of Congress
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